
Email received 11 March 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Westmacott, 
 
Concerning the application LR119..... were not actually against a house being 
built......just that we cant have any large vehicles parked in front of our houses while 
its being built as it would make coming out of our drive more difficult and dangerous. 
Its not good at the moment, the road is very busy. My husband has to stand in the 
road to make sure there isnt any traffic coming as we cant see round the corner on 
the right towards Rothes. Cutting down trees wouldn't make any difference.....Taking 
photos of the road doesn't show the problem we have coming out of my 
drive  ......come and see for yourself.....                                                                
 
                                                                                   yours sincerely Ann Wardlaw 
 


